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From: David Paul <drppscpa@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17,2010 6:17 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

Please do not change retail forex to 10:1 leverage maximum. It would cost thousands of white colar jobs in the
US, and force customers to go offshore to access higher leverage amounts which would increase fraudulent
activities.

Thank you,

David Paul



